
• I . 

Mr. Onnig Iabenjian 
690 Ninth Avenue 
New York, New York 10036 

Dear Mr. Iabenjians 

November 24, 1972 

We acknowledge with thanks your donation o f 
one hundred dollars to St. Vartan Cathedral in l oving 
memory of your dear mother. 

Our receipt No. 15437 is enclosed. 

(enclosure) 

Sincerely, 

Jack Antreassian 
Executive Director 
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